Tinti, Elisa

From: Shaut, Andrea

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 2:02 PM
To: Tinti, Elisa

Subject: One more communication

Hi Elisa,

Can you print this email and place it with the Public Safety & General Gov agenda? I will follow up with an
updated agenda email.

Alderwoman Edwards has requested the removal of a handicap sign at 18 Belvedere St. The signage is no
longer needed.

Thank you!
Andrea Shaut

Council President, City of Kingston
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Tinti, Elisa

From: Hirsch. Michele

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 12:52 PM

To: Shaut, Andrea

Cc: Tinti, Elisa; Schultheis, John

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Fwd: Stop signs at intersection of Montrepose and W Pierpont?

Good afternoon President Shaut,

Please accept this communication regarding stop signs at the intersection of Montropose and W. Pierpont Steet
for inclusion on the agenda for April’s Public Safety Committee meeting. | have copied John Shultheis so that he
can do the necessary study.

Thankyou.
With kind regards,

Michele Hirsch
Alderwoman, Ward 9

From: Michele Hirsch <michelehirsch9@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 10:30 AM

To: Hirsch. Michele <Ward9@kingston-ny.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Fwd: Stop signs at intersection of Montrepose and W Pierpont?

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jon Warnow <jwarnow@gmail.com>

Date: March 18, 2024 at 9:23:46 AM EDT

To: Michele Hirsch <michelehirsch9@gmail.com>

Cc: Shadia Fayne Wood <shadia.fayne@gmail.com>, Greg Shaheen
<gshaheen23@gmail.com>, Adriana Pericchi Dominguez <adriana.pd@gmail.com>

Subject: Stop signs at intersection of Montrepose and W Pierpont?

Hi Michele,

I'think there should be a three-way stop at the intersection of W Pierpont and Montrepose,
which would mean adding two stop signs -- see illustration below.

This is a bit of a blind hill on both sides of W Pierpont, and little kids often play in the street
here. Pulling out from the driveway next to my house (the one with the star in the
illustration) always feels dangerous, and | have a newborn and a three-year old in the car
with me.



Can you let me know what the process would be to propose and install new stop signs?
Thanks,

Jon
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Kids play in the
road here,

often with this
basketball hoop.

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or
unexpected emails.




Tinti, Elisa

From: Shaut, Andrea

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 4:27 PM
To: Tinti, Elisa

Subject: Fw: signs

Please include the email below in my communications folder.
Thank you!

Andrea Shaut

Council President, City of Kingston

From: Edwards, Jeanne <Ward4@kingston-ny.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 1:29 PM

To: Shaut, Andrea <ashaut@kingston-ny.gov>
Subject: signs

Good morning Madame President,

I am writing to inform you that 89 Franklin St in Kingston AKA Tommy’s Deli is requesting to have two parking
spaces designated at the front of their establishment with signs posted for a 15 minute parking limit. Please contact me
if you require any further information on this matter.

Respectfully yours,
Alderman Jeanne Edwards






